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Handelsbanken has no exposure to AB Bank Snoras 
 
In the light of the Lithuanian government’s decision to take over control of the Lithuanian 
bank AB Bank Snoras, Handelsbanken has the following comment to make: 
Handelsbanken has no exposure to AB Bank Snoras.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mikael Hallåker, Head of Investor Relations, +46 8 701 2995, mobile: +46 70 266 2995 
 
 
 
For more information about Handelsbanken, please go to: www.handelsbanken.com 
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